
We are pleased to welcome Mac McCoy as our new 
Director of Student Ministries and Coordinator of 
Bridge Music.  Mac brings to us a commitment to 
sustainable, deep-impact youth ministry.   He will 
work to not only build relationships with our youth, 
but to develop and disciple adult volunteer leaders.    
Because of his musical gi�s and vast experience in 
leading worship, Mac will also take over the leader-
ship of our Bridge band.

Mac has been involved in youth ministry for many 
years, serving lengthy tenures at three Presbyterian 
churches as Director of Youth Ministry and volunteer-
ing with Young Life for 37 years. A veteran of hun-
dreds of youth retreats and conferences, Mac’s hobbies 
include cycling, playing guitar, golf, skiing, music and 
video production, and anything else involving tech-
nology!  

Mac has been married to Catherine for 32 years, and 
they have two daughters, Micah and Sarah.  Catherine 
is a Speech/Language therapist in addition to being a 
terri�c wife and “Mom”.  Catherine also loves every 
Beth Moore Bible study ever written.  Micah, age 23, 
is a graduate of Oklahoma City University with a 
degree in Fine Arts.   She is married and her husband 
is currently deployed with the United States Army. 
Sarah, age 20, is a sophomore music theatre major and 
sorority girl at the University of Central Oklahoma. 
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